
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Cook for answer by the 
Depute Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 10 
February 2022 

Question (1) Has the Depute Leader issued an apology for his comments

at Council on 23 September 2021?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) If so, to whom was the apology issued?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) If no apology has been issued, will the Depute Leader now

take this opportunity to do so?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) Would the Depute Leader accept the impact his comment

could have in helping to create an intimidating environment?

Answer (4) 


